
September 1, 2018 
 
Dear Alpha Psi Maine sisters, 
 
Perhaps, like me, you are enjoying this cooler, drier air that “feels like fall.” Whether 
active or retired or a little bit of both, I wish you all the vigor and color of this new 
season. 
 
Since agreeing to coordinate the Memorabilia room at our 75th Supreme 
Celebration, I have stored many items that now need to find loving homes. At our 
August 9th Alpha Psi Maine Administrative Board meeting, it was decided to give 
chapters “first dibs” on these treasures. So please peruse the items on the list that 
follows and discuss their possibilities at your September meeting. Some 
descriptions are followed by dollar amounts in parentheses; this is the current list 
price from International. Any items can be claimed and requests will be honored on 
a first come, first serve basis this October at Fall Workshop. 
 
If anyone wants one of these treasures, all you have to do is contact me. 
 
Perhaps not all items will be claimed. Because further distribution of unclaimed 
items MAY involve the exchange of money, the Alpha Psi Executive Board will make 
decisions in October about what do with these unclaimed items and the money 
earned from them.  For example, the leftover treasures may be “auctioned off, “given 
to International as gifts, or sold to antique dealers. Any monetary proceeds would 
benefit an Alpha Psi Maine fundraising cause such as Scholarship, Founders Fund, or 
Clara Soule.  So please come to Fall Workshop prepared for an opportunity to 
possibly acquire a piece of DKG history! 
 
This information is also being sent to our chapter presidents. 
 
In the event that we have a new chapter, a few items have been set aside for that 
purpose. 
 
Thank you for supporting our attempts to put these items into the hands of just the 
right people. 
 
See you at the Hutchinson Center on October 20th! 
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Hyland, Alpha Psi Maine 2VP 
mishyland@gmail.com 
(207) 322-5407  
(If calling on a weekday, please do so after 2:00 PM). 
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ITEMS AVAILABLE – August 22, 2018 
 
one clear vase – 14” tall and 10” in diameter at top 
 
one green vase – 10” tall and 10” in diameter at top 
 
one clear vase – 11” tall and 5.5” in diameter at top 
 
four clear candlesticks – 4” tall and 3” in diameter at base 
 
four 10” brass candlesticks (Fairfax no. 7290) – one is engraved with 
Greek letters ( 6.5” candlestick, $141.00 if new) 
 
four small 1 3/4 “ brass candlesticks ($8.00 if new) 
 
eight slightly smaller 1 ½”  brass candlesticks  
 
one brass candle snuffer 
 
one package of 24 red candles – 2 ¼” each 
 
one package of 12 Wilton brand color flame candles – 2” each 
 
one oval 8”x11.5” engraved with Greek letters tray – needs cleaning  
 
one round 12” engraved with Greek letters tray – needs cleaning 
($218.00 if new) 
 
two large red and gold DKG 6’ table runners/scarves ($145.00 if new) 
 
white 14”x14” quilted tote bag with needlepoint crest 
  
red covered Collins World Bible engraved with Delta Kappa Gamma and 
Pi chapter    
 
one Balfour plaque with DKG crest, approx. 9”x9”    (5” plaque, $119.00 
if new) 
 


